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Media Contact: Deputy Shade McMillian    Date: September 4, 2020 

LCSO Seeks Information on Missing Person’s Death 

On August 17, 2020, LCSO received a call for service to report a missing person, 22-

year-old Alexander Grant. Family members told deputies Grant left his home on August 

11 and had not been seen since. Prior to reporting him missing, family contact with Grant 

was very intermittent through telephone calls and text messages from August 11 and 

August 17. The family became concerned about the welfare of Grant and his 

whereabouts. 

On August 18, the Tallahassee Police Department recovered the body of a deceased 

person in an area between College Town and FAMU. The body was later determined to 

be that of Alex Grant. 

Grant was well known and friendly to people who knew him or may have interacted with 

him. Due to information from the family regarding circumstances surrounding Grant’s last 

communications, LCSO Special Victims Unit is actively investigating Grant’s death and 

ask to speak with anyone who may have come in contact with him between August 11 

and August 18. Anyone who can provide any information, please contact LCSO Detective 

Dustin Brock at (850) 606-3408. 
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